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Patrick Duxbury

From: Joe Acorn [jacorn@ykdene.com]
Sent: Monday, January 15, 2007 2:43 PM
To: Patrick Duxbury; Mary Tapsell
Cc: Crapeau, Rachel; Louie Azzolini
Subject: EA0506-004 (Consolidated) and EA0506-006 (Sidon)

Hi Patrick and Mary,

In its Dec. 22nd letter, the MVEIRB proposes to hold the pre-hearing conference/workshop 
on Feb. 6th and the hearing on Mar. 27th.

The Feb. 6th date is acceptable for YKDFN  but we do have a conflict on Mar.
27th.  We would like to request that the hearing be delayed until sometime in the week of 
Apr. 2nd-6th.

Thanks,

Joe Acorn
Director of Land Management
Yellowknives Dene First Nation
Tel: (867) 766-3496
Fax: (867) 766-3497
E-mail: jacorn@ykdene.com


